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State Name:  Virginia 

State Plan Amendment (SPA) #:  18-018 

This file contains the following documents in the order listed: 

1) Approval Letter
2) CMS 179 Form
3) Approved SPA Page



DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
801 Market Street - Suite 9400 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania  19107 

Region III/Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 
SWIFT #101020184065 

Jennifer S. Lee, M.D., Director 
Department of Medical Assistance Services 
600 East Broad Street, Suite 1300 
Richmond, VA  23219 

Dear Dr. Lee: 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has reviewed Virginia’s State Plan 
Amendment (SPA) 18-018, 2018 Non-Institutional Provider Reimbursement Changes.  

This SPA proposes that effective July 1, 2018 DMAS will make supplemental payments to 
qualifying non-state government owned hospitals for outpatient services provided to Medicaid 
patients. Qualified hospitals are all non-state government owned acute care hospitals. The 
supplemental payment shall equal outpatient hospital claim payments times the Upper Payment 
Limit (UPL) gap percentage 

CMS is approving SPA 18-018 with an effective date of July 1, 2018.  Enclosed are the approved 
SPA page and signed CMS-179 form.  If you have further questions about this SPA, please 
contact Margaret Kosherzenko of my staff at 215-861-4288. 

Sincerely, 

Francis McCullough 
Associate Regional Administrator 

Enclosures 

.

October 25, 2018 

/S/



September 6, 2018 

July 1, 2018 

Francis McCullough Associate Regional Administrator 

October 23, 2018

/S/

/S/



10/23/2018
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